
  

 

 

 

  

      
Welcome 

To Class 5W! 
 

 

       

      

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

     

   
 

           

Hi 4H! 
I was unbelievably excited when I heard that I was going to be your teacher in Year 5. I very much look forward to meeting the new 
faces in 4H too and getting to know you. Mrs Howells is thrilled to be joining us as our class TA. We have lots of exciting activities 
planned for when we return in September and I especially look forward to creating our first class display for our new classroom.  
 
We have some exciting topics in Year 5 which are, Mighty Mountains, The Groovy Greeks and The Victorians.I can’t wait to enjoy these 
topics with you. 
 
I hope you all enjoy your summer holidays and do lots of exciting things with your friends and family. I can’t wait to hear all about it 
when you return to school. I hope to be spending my summer having lots of BBQs, walks and day trips with my friends and family, 
including my baby girl Darcy who is almost one year one now! I’m also hoping to get away on a holiday - I really hope that the sun 
makes an appearance!  Have the most wonderful summer, and Mrs Howells and I look forward to seeing all of your lovely faces in 
September. 
 

See you soon,  
 
Miss Wakelam 
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Mrs Watkins   
       

 


